

Jo-Ann Lane -MDH- <jo-ann.lane@maryland.gov>

Courtesy Copy: OT/OTA License Renewal Begins 5/1/2018

1 message

Maryland Department of Health Professional Boards < MDH@info.maryland.gov>

Mon, Mar 19, 2018 at 11:49 AM

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Lauren Murray.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Board of OT - 2018 OT Pending Renewals or Board of OT - 2018 OTA Pending Renewals (2250 recipients)



Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy Practice

Subject: OT/OTA License Renewal Begins 5/1/2018 Bulletin from the Board:

License renewals for even-year OT and OTA licensees begins May 1, 2018 and continues until June 30, 2018. A late fee will be assessed beginning June 15, 2018.

Please look out for a postcard with your registration code and renewal information to arrive at the end of April.



Questions? Contact us here!

Spring Grove Hospital Center • 55 Wade Avenue • Bland Bryant Building, 4th Floor • Baltimore, Maryland 21228

410-402-8556 Fax 410-402-8561

Toll Free 1-877-4MD-DHMH • TTY for Disabled - Maryland Relay Service 1-800-735-2258

Web Site: http://health.maryland.gov/botp

Connect with Us on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/MdOccupationalTherapyPractice/